

SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH



FÀILTE GU AN DÙBHLACHD 2023 DECEMBER 2023

THA SINN AIR A BHITH AG IONNSACHADH MU DHEIDHINN...

- · WHAT'S IN THE SKY
- SPACE STARS AND PLANETS
- · THE MILKY WAY
- CHRISTMAS
- · CHRISTMAS STORY
- PLEASE AND THANK YOU





Friday Readers

You will all be delighted to hear that the Friday reading is going to kick off in the New Year.

The lady on the door each morning will have a list of the Fridays available for you to have a go with as little or as much of Gaelic as you wish to include.

The children get so very excited when a new face comes in to read to them and you know how much we love a story in the sgoil-àraich.

Get your name down quickly!









SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH

Ms Dougan

The children in the sgoil-àraich have been very busy this term. They have enjoyed being sky explorers, investigating what's in the sky, including space, stars, planets and the Milky Way. In accordance with our local festivals they have also been exploring Christmas traditions and the Christmas story.

The children also thoroughly enjoyed the Jack and The Beanstalk Pantomine, with lots of fairy magic and panto fun.

Thank you to all our families who have attended our many events this term including stay and play, and the Pudsey walk. We really appreciate your attendance at these.

On behalf of all the staff at both schools I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and peaceful New Year.





From the ladies x

Can we take this opportunity to say a huge big thank you for all your help and support for 2023. There is not a week that goes by that we are not in receipt of a kind contribution, feedback or just a lovely contribution on Learning Journals.

The ladies cannot wait to welcome you all back in 2024 and to continue our year of learning.

We hope that you all have the bestest holiday with your families and friends. We hope that Bodach na Nollaig is very kind to you.

A huge tapadh leibh to Tiffany for the absolutely beautiful bags that Santa brought his pressies in. We cannot wait for your business to kick in And to Lynn, thank you for your kind contributions. They are so very much appreciated.

Tapadh leibh xx



<u>SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH</u>



Gàidhlig nan Òg

Have you had a chance to look at <u>Gàidhlig</u> nan Òg website? This is a super website that has lots and lots of cool Gaelic vocabulary and tunes. It is super to have these tunes playing in the background. It is amazing how quickly the children pick up the tunes and the lyrics.



Question for Parents - December 2023 Can you spare us a couple of minutes...please?

As you know, we value your feedback so very much and use it to shape our practice for the children and for you. The link below will take you to December link-

https://forms.office.com/Pages/Respon sePage.aspx?

id=oyzTzM4WjOKVQTctawUZKYoxhXOQ9 OJGrlopIwuDI_ZUNDhRMDVCMThVNzFEN OZISTVJRDq4TEIQQS4u



Training within the Sgoil-àraich

This month Mrs Farren, Mrs Barnie and Mrs Samson have been reading some of the updated risk assessments that are required in the setting, ensuring that their knowledge is tip top and that all the required procedures are in place in our wee playroom.



SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH

Dates for your Diary

Christmas holidays - close on Friday 22nd December. Reopen - Monday 8th January

January Bookbug - 9th and 23th January @ 2.45pm





We are looking for some bit and pieces for the playroom and the courtyard. Can you help us?

Bark Old Comics

Milton liquid Newspapers

Tissues Magazines

Kitchen roll Calendars

Washing up liquid Picture frames



Please remember, if you have any concerns or queries, do not hesitate to speak to the ladies or get in touch with Mrs Abercrombie.

Kind Regards

Mrs Farren, Mrs Samson & Mrs Barnie 01563 558505 lynsey.abercrombie@eastayrshire.or g.uk

Sgoil-Àraich na Coille Nuaidh Rogues Gallery



Mrs Marie Farren

EARLY LEARNING AND

CHILDCARE PRACTITIONER

Mrs Claire Samson
EARLY LEARNING AND
CHILDCARE PRACTITIONER





Mrs Fiona Barnie
EARLY YEARS SUPPORT
ASSISTANT





